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Todd Hellrigel

To: Connie Matthews
Subject: RE: Letter of recommendation for hire

 
 

From: Connie Matthews <cmatthews@midwestcentral.org>  
Sent: Thursday, March 13, 2025 12:29 PM 
To: Todd Hellrigel <toddh@midwestcentral.org> 
Subject: Letter of recommendation for hire 
 
Dr. Hellrigel -  
I am writing to recommend Jeff Hyde to transfer to the Middle School from the High School to serve as the 
acting Middle School Counselor. We are confident that his experience and energy will make a valuable 
contribute to the Middle School community. Thank you for your consideration.  
 
 
 
 
Mrs. Connie Matthews 
Principal 
Midwest Central Middle School 
121 N. Church St. 
Green Valley, IL 61534 
309.352.2300, ext. 200 
https://www.midwestcentral.org/ 

 
"It's a great day to be a Raider!" 


